
  

 

Sheffield City Region Mayoral Combined Authority 
11 Broad Street West  

Sheffield, S1 2BQ 

16 March 2021 

 

Councillor Colin Ross 

Overview and Scrutiny Committee Chair 

Sheffield City Region Mayoral Combined Authority 

 

Dear Cllr Ross, 

Recommendations made at the SCR MCA Overview and Scrutiny Committee on 28 January 2021 

You wrote to me regarding information on the MCA website about how the public can put questions 

to our boards and committees.  

Following the Overview and Scrutiny Committee’s recommendations, we have made changes to make 

it easier for users to find the relevant information about submitting questions.  

This includes creating a new Petitions and Questions page, available via this link, which summarises 

the process. This is available via the ‘Contact’ page, the Governance landing page, and the ‘Who We 

Are’ page. The opportunity to ask a question is also highlighted on each relevant committee page in 

the modern.gov area of the website. 

The page also appears by using the search function. Work is underway to move to a new Content 

Management System, which will improve the search function and accessibility of the website. 

Later this year, the MCA websites will undergo a full redesign and be redeveloped with user needs 

and journeys in mind, to make navigating the website as straight forward as possible.    

We are committed to improving our website functionality and accessibility, and demonstrating the 

highest levels of transparency.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Daniel Wright. 

 

Head of Communications & Marketing 

Mayoral Combined Authority Executive 

https://sheffieldcityregion.org.uk/petitions-and-questions/
https://sheffieldcityregion.org.uk/contact/
https://sheffieldcityregion.org.uk/about-us-governance-policy/
https://sheffieldcityregion.org.uk/about-us-governance-policy/who-we-are/

